
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  

Safeguarding meeting for parents/

carers/volunteers with Donna Gower 

9.30am 

Tuesday 

 

Andy Little Act of Worship 

Parent Forum Committee meeting 

7pm 

Wednesday 

 

Open the book KS1 

No KS2 drop in today  

Thursday 
Y1 Phonics session for parents 

2.30pm  

Friday 
Early Years (Nursery & YR) Harvest 

Time 2pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Autumn term — 2019 Thursday 19th Sept 2019 

Aldi’s Kit for 
schools 

We’re collecting Team 
GB stickers with Aldi’s 

Kit for Schools.   
Help us collect 300 
stickers to complete 

our poster and we will 
receive some sports 
kit and a chance to 

win £20,000. 
Collection boxes will 

be in reception and at 
the village shop. 

  

Stars of the week 
For the week ending Sept 13th   

 
Owls:  Laila W & Charlotte   
Penguins: Bonnie & Corey  
Puffins: Lucie & Harvey  
Woodpeckers:  Jing Lin & Riley 
Swans: Mason & William  
Kestrels: Kitty & Rino  
Falcons: Joel, Harry & Oliver 

 
 
     

Doves:  Bonnie  
Owls: Chloe  
Penguins: Leila  
Puffins:  Harriet  
Woodpeckers:  Noah  
Swans: Eliza  
Kestrels: Ethan  
Falcons: Michael  

 Thank you 
Thank you to the Friends who raised an  
amazing £9960.35 last year. This money  
enables us to provide the children with many 
of the extras that help create memories as well 
as enhancing their education. 
We thank the Friends committee for all their 
hard work, and we thank everyone who helps, 
supports and attends their events.  

 Book Fair 
Scholastic Book Fair will 

in school  
You can buy books from 

the book fair at 3.20pm on: 
Wednesday 2nd October,  

Thursday 3rd October,  
Friday 4th October,  

Monday 7th October, 
Tuesday 8th October. 

 
We are holding the Book 
Fair as part of our book 

week  
beginning Monday 30th 

September.  There is more 
information about the book 

week to follow. 

Phonics Session for  
Year 1 Parents 

2.30 Thursday 26th             
September 

 
Please come and join us for this very 
important session. We would love to 

see as many of the Year 1 parents as 
possible. 


